CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH

P.O. DRAWER 10682 s RIVIERA BEACH, FLORIDA 33419
(561) 845-4180 FAX (561) 842-5105
DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING
November 22, 2016
RE: Purchasing Recommendation ARZ Builders

Please be advised that the Purchasing Department recommends the award of the Trellis Projects to ARZ
Builders. Three bids were secured and ARZ Builders was the low, responsive, responsible bidder.

The original bid was secured on January 20, 2016. Due to funding issues, the project was postponed. ARZ
was contacted to see if they were willing to hold firm their pricing submitted in January. The firm stated
that they would provide same terms.

Reference checks provided good reference verifications.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,
Dean Mealy, Il
City Purchasing Director

Riviera Beach, Florida



